
KMUTT DONATED OLD CALENDARS TO MAKE TEACHING
MEDIUM FOR VISUALLY IMPARIED

Green Heart student group donated over 1,000 sets of calendar (disinfected) to
“Educational Technology for the Blind Center” on 16 March 2021 to make word cards

and other teaching media for the visually impaired. The “Old Calendar Donation”
project supports the idea and actions of environmental conservation emphasizing

the importance of efficiency and sustainability. The Green Heart group was the core
of operation and promotion of this project. Out of date calendars were collected

from various organizations, faculties, departments, staffs, and students within the
University.






